
23/08/2020 

MS Marie France Stockdale 
3 / 5 - ilikai place ST 
DEE WHY NSW 2099 
mfstockdale@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To the Assessing Officer:
I would prefer not to see a telecommunications tower on our local public land. This site is next 
to the Curl Curl lagoon. It is an undeveloped area with value to the community. The proposed 
tower would be seen for miles around. It would not be in keeping with the natural undeveloped 
character of this public land. It would not be in keeping with the Plan of Management for John 
Fisher Park. This application also requests "associated equipment", meaning that in addition to 
the tower, there would be other infrastructure allowed in the park. 
None of this is desirable or justifiable from my point of view. There would be strong negative 
impacts for many people. There would only be a benefit for a private company. 
Regards, Marie-France Stockdale 
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